9/30/2020

We received our City of Earlham bill due 10/1/2020 in which our usage was much higher than normal.
We were prepared for it be higher as we accidentally left our hose on in our flower beds for 2 days
before noticing that the hose was on. The usage was almost double from the months prior.

Is it possible to have some of the sewer fees reduced as the water was not running into the sewer?

Thanks,
Brett & Kelli Kasal
550 NE Cherry Ave

515-720-3229




